
 

 

Lina, working her magic in the new Salon at 
Bennett.  

Saturday, May 13th there will be a 
photographer onsite offering 5x7 printed 

photos in honour of Mother’s Day. Photos will 
be offered from 10:00am-12:00pm and 

1:00pm-2:30pm. Each family will receive one 
complementary photo. Additional photos can 

be purchased for $10.00

 

 

 

Hand Hygiene for Visitors 

Help prevent germ transmission. Cleaning your 
hands is the #1 way to prevent the spread of 
infectious agents. 
• Clean your hands upon arriving at the front 
entrance of the home. 
• Clean your hands after changing your mask 

• Clean your hands before entering a resident room 

• Clean hands after assisting your loved one with any 
type of care. 
• If gloves are worn for care they must be removed 
before moving on to the next care task and hands 
must be sanitized when gloves are removed. Gloves 
are not permitted in the hall ways. 
• Clean your hands before leaving a resident room. 
• Clean your hands on your way out of the home. 
Alcohol based hand rub is the preferred method of 
hand hygiene unless hands are visibly soiled. Hands 
should be rubbed or washed for a minimum of 15 
seconds 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                  

  

 



 

Help us create the new Bennett Burger! 
 
On April 26th the Marketing and Fundraising Cttee are 
having their first fundraiser of the year! We will be 
hosting a ‘Beer and Burger’ Trivia Night at the 
Appalachian Pub and Eatery.  We would like residents 
and families to have a go at creating the toppings for 
our Bennett Burger!  
 
We have created a poll of possible toppings for you to 
choose from, to create the Bennett Burger. You can 
also add an extra item that is not on the list (subject to 
price and availability). We will then put the entries to a 
vote and the winner’s picks will become the “Bennett 
Burger”. They will also receive a free ticket to this 
exciting Spring event.  
 
So, choose your favorite toppings or toppings you think 
work well together, and either hand in your entry, with 
your name and contact phone to reception at the home 
or email Alison at acurtis@bennettvillage.ca by March 
28th!  
 

 
Happy Burger Building!  

 

 
Hello Family Members! 
  
Our next Family Council zoom 
meeting is Thursday March 23 from 7:00-
7:30pm (if you're not set up for Zoom, you can 
also phone into the meeting). Please email us 
for more information on how to connect. 
  
This is an opportunity for you to share 
experiences or concerns, and ask questions 
of fellow family members without Bennett 
Centre staff present.  The co-chairs will then 
meet with the Bennett executive and share 
any/all concerns and request a formal 
response.  This process is ALWAYS 
anonymous and family names are never 
given. 
 
Neil & Rick 
Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family Council 

email: bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com 

 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! from Tracey, 

Gerry and Rachel 

Visit our website at 

www.bennettvillage.ca 
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